
 

 

September 15, 2020 
 

 
Dear District Resident, 
 
We are approaching the end Phase 1 of the Oregon Avenue Reconstruction Project. In the next 

few days you will see the repaving of Oregon Avenue NW, northbound and southbound lanes, 
from Beech Street NW to Western Avenue NW. This work will begin Wednesday, September 16, 
2020 and will be completed Friday, September 18, 2020, from 7am to 5pm, weather permitting. 
During this time access to and from your home may be limited and ingress and egress will be 

permitted via a flagger. Listed below is the schedule (weather permitting) for the upcoming 
paving. 
 

Wednesday, September 16, 2020: Beech Street NW – Chestnut Street NW 
 
Thursday, September 17, 2020: Chestnut Street NW – Daniel Lane NW 
 
Friday, September 18, 2020: Daniel Lane NW – Western Avenue NW 
 
It is our goal is to keep you abreast of traffic modifications and milestones while providing open 
communication with the construction outreach team.  Please feel free to visit the website 

at www.oregonavenueproject.com for the most recent project updates or email us at 
info@oregonavenueproject.com. 
 
Thank you for your patience and support as we work together to implement safer conditions for 

pedestrians, motorists and cyclists along the Oregon Avenue corridor. 
 
Regards, 
 

The Oregon Avenue Reconstruction Project Communications Team 
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